
9/25/2017 SCBAA Meeting Minutes – SCB Gym 

 

Attendance: Mike Murray, Matt Heischmidt, John Wolf, Matt Maher, Jim Doughty, Nick                           

Hester, Katie Nikodym, Mat Kelch, Sunny Kaushik Ivonne Livingston, John Piskulich 

Opening Prayer: Mike Murray 

Old Business:  

• Oktoberfest - very good turnout.  TJ Slattery did an excellent job organizing the event and 

parent participation was appreciated. 

• Repairs around the school – Freezer inside the concession stand area needs repairs, hand held 

control for bleachers is not working properly, duct work in the gym is flaking during volleyball 

games.  John Piskulich will obtain a quote for the duct work. 

New Business:  

• Track: N/A 

 

• CYC Report (Matt Maher): There will be a new standings app for CYC soccer.  There will also be a 

new procedure for filing grievances, which includes a new form.  These forms will be uploaded 

to the CYC website. 

 

• Golf (Matt Heischmidt): N/A 

 

• Chess (Sunny Kaushik): Registration will begin in late October/early November 

 

• Pre-K Bball (John Wolf): AA discussed Little Bobcats participation during pregame CYC events, 

which will not happen this year.  AA also discussed new baskets for the older kids who will now 

be participating.  All members agreed the program was very successful last year and steps 

should be taken to continue to the program and finds  ways to maintain participation for both 

participants and coaches.  

 

• Registrations (Jim Doughty): Nothing new to report.   

 

• Soccer (Eric Gray): There have been preliminary talks about a future post season tournament. 

 

• Volleyball (Katie Nikodym): Season is going well with no major complaints.  The duct work in the 

gym has caused some minor problems.  Games have been paused to sweep the floor. 

 

• Concession Stand (Ivonne Livingston): AA discussed whether or not the concession stand should 

sell hot dogs.  All members agreed this was not a good idea. 

 

• Basketball (Nick Hester): Registration will open in a couple days.  Nick Hester advised that the 

gym floor should be cleaned every weekend, which he volunteered to assist with.  He has sent 



the court schedule to Mrs. Burton for review.  We are waiting on Johnny Mac’s to finalize the 

uniform order before starting registration.  ***Need volunteers for the 7th grade basketball 

tournament*** 

 

• Picnic: Athletic Association is responsible for all food stations during the weekend.  Still need 

volunteers for certain booths. 

Closing Prayer: Mike 

Next Meeting: October 30, 2017. 


